
 

Annual Bishop’s Appeal to You! 

Any excess of our assigned goal of $31,465.00  
will be used for the upkeep of our buildings/property!   

TOGETHER IN ACTION - FIND OUT MORE!  

Campaign Envelopes are in the entrance and on the pews!! 

Find out who benefits from our support! 
If you have not given any donation to the parish this 
past year, please pick up an envelope and consider 

helping us to achieve our assigned goal.   
 

34th Annual Novena Rosary and Mass to “Our Lady 
of Perpetual Help” 

Mass here at Corpus Christi 
Thurs., June 22 6:30 pm 

See p. 18 of the June Carillon for full schedule 

At different Churches: Sat. June 17 - Sun. June 25 
Or,  go to the Calgary Diocese website/ www.calgarydiocese.ca 
 

Thank you to all who remember to leave your offering to 
help keep the home fires burning while you are away! 
SUMMER OFFICE HOURS   

 Tues., June 20 – Tues., Sept. 6 
 Open Tues., Wed., Thurs. 9:30 am - 11:30 am! 
 Closed Mondays & Fridays 

 NOTE:  THIS IS the Last Bulletin until fall summer hours begin.  
PREPARATION FOR THE FALL STARTUP now BEGINS 

Announcements DEADLINE for September 3 Bulletin 
Tues noon August. 29th 

Sandwiches for the Drop In Centre 

 Please drop off at the church or office door by 10:45 am 
on 2nd Thursday of each month:. 

 July 13, August 10, and September 14.   

 Must be able to be frozen.  

 Note: onion lettuce & tomato do not freeze well – goes stringy 

 The need continues!  

 Thank you for supporting those with less.  

 

Christmas Decoration SALE! CWL Fundraiser  

 Looking for Christmas decorations? 
 July 22 & 23 10 am to 5 pm 
 Corpus Christi front lawn 
 Come and check it out  
 Contact Theresa @ 403-275-2632 
 

CWL SALE :  Fresh Picked Apples  

from Davisons Orchard in Vernon!    

Pre-Order Sheet available in the entrance.  

Royal Gala or Okanagan Premium BC Apples     

PRE-ORDER NOW:  15 lb box for $28 CWL Fundraiser. 
Pickup date announced later.   GOAL is 80 boxes!!! 
Marion Davis 403.274.1297 or any CWL member 

 

Key Audit:  

Time to turn in all of  your Keys to Corpus Christi Properties!       
Is your Police Information Check  still valid ? 
If you are not using them on a weekly basis during the summer, please turn in 
the keys in your possession!     
In the fall, please come to the office to update your information, 
see Rita re Protection of the Parish and sign your agreement 
for use of key again.   
Note:   During summer months, you must plan to enter  during 
Mass times or Office Hours. (except our Sacristan)   unless a 
specific time has been pre-booked for entry.   
We would appreciate the keys to be returned so they can be 
audited before the new priest arrives!   

Key holders, please remember you are being held 

in a position of trust! 

*Important/Urgent Needs: 

Please leave a Message on the Answering Machine 
** Schedule Changes 

 

 

Summer Bulletin 2017  

 

 Mon  

    Jun 19 

 

                    6:30 pm 
 

 

Rosary   

Tues  

   Jun  20 

  
 

5:15 pm 
 

6:30 pm 

 
  

Catholic Leadership Meditation 
(Family Room) 

MASS  

Wed  

Jun 21 

 
 

6:30 pm 
 

 
 

MASS 

 

Thurs 

Jun 22 

 

**9:00 am 
 

10:45 am 
7 pm  

 

NO MORNING MASS 
Sandwiches for Drop In Centre  

MASS  here 
34th Annual Novena and Mass to 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

Fri  

Jun 23 

 
 

 

9:00 am  

 

 

MASS 

Sat  

Jun 24 

 

4:00 pm- 5:00 pm 
4:00 pm -4:30 pm  

5:00 pm 
6:30 pm  

 

Choir Practice for 5 pm  
Confessions 
MASS 
Choir Practice for 11 am  Sun. 

Sun  

Jun 25 

   

9:00 am 
11:00 am 

 

 

MASS Coffee Hospitality 
MASS Coffee Hospitality 

Mon 

Jun 26 

 

                    6:30 pm 
 

Rosary   

Tues 

Jun 27 

 

6:30 pm 
 

MASS 

Wed 

Jun 28 

 
 

9:30 am                    
6:30 pm 

 

 
 

MASS with St. Henry School 
MASS 

Thurs 

Jun 29 

 

9:00 am 
 

 
 

1:00 pm 
6:30 pm  

 

MASS WITH  
Corpus Christi Elementary 
School 
St. Helena School 
Rehearsal 

Fri 

Jun 30 

 

9:00 am 
 

 

MASS 

Office closed re 

STATUTORY HOLIDAY OF 

JULY 1ST 
 

  

Congratulations to all who received the 
Sacrament of Confirmation on June 9th  

and  
To those who received  

The Sacrament of First Eucharist 
on June 17th

 

 

Registrations for 2017/2018 Sacraments  

Sept. 23 & 24 after all Weekend Mass times. 

        School age -  Baptism for schoolchildren  
        Gr. 2 & Up –  First Holy Eucharist  
        Gr. 3  & up – First Reconciliation 
        Gr. 6 & up –  Confirmation 
 

 “Call the office during office hours” 

FOR R.CI.A. for Adults & FOR Baptism of newborns up to 4 yrs. 
 



ONE ROCK Festival! 

Located in Bragg Creek 

The Festival welcomes visitors from throughout 
Western Canada this  August 11 to 13.  

Volunteers needed: 

You are invited to become one of the nearly 300 volunteer Team 
Members needed to bring the festival to life.  
Please visit www.onerock.ca to sign up or learn 
more! Contact: Volunteer Coordinator at 
volunteers@calgarydiocese.ca.  

Are you going?!!   Tickets!!!! and more 
information on this year’s headliners are available 

at: www.onerock.ca 
 

Christian Leadership Meditation with John Volponi 

begins again in the fall.  

 

Happy Birthday Father Raul! 

You are all invited: 
Fr. Raul’s 69th birthday (on July 7th ) will be celebrated 

Sunday, July 9 
after the 9 am & 11 am Masses. 
Please drop by to bring good wishes for Father Raul 
and  for coffee and cake. 

Father’s retirement  

is effective August 1, 2017.  
 

The Pastoral Team will collaborate with the Diocese 
re: a retirement event.  At this time we are looking at 
some time in October/November or even in 2018 - 
always mindful of  Fr. Raul’s wishes. 
 

Congratulations to Deacon Clarence OTTESON 

Ordained to the Diaconate:  June 24, 2002. 
 

Happy Canada Day! 

May God bless our Land! 
 

 

Consecration of Canada to the Immaculate 

Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Saturday 9 am July 1st! 

As part of the celebrations marking the 150th anniversary of 
Confederation the Bishops of Canada will be consecrating our 
country to the Immaculate Heart of Mary.  
Bishop McGrattan will consecrate the Diocese of Calgary 
on 1 July, 2017.  
All are invited to St. Mary’s Cathedral at 10am for a service of 
Adoration, Scripture, rosary, and the consecration followed by 
a BBQ.  
The regular daily Mass at St. Mary’s remains at 9 am followed 
by Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  
For more information contact the parish office at St. Mary’s 
at 403-228-4170. 
 

 

 

          Photo Directories are done!  

Available when Maria Baudais is able to come to 
distribute the Directories! 

Father will announce on the Weekend Masses 
when she is here handing them out. 

 

$20 per photo directory prepaid if you didn’t get your picture taken and 
want to order one  –  or if you would just like an  extra copy. 

July and August Liturgy Schedule 

Mon. 
 

6:30 pm 
 
ROSARY 

Tues., 
Wed. 

 
6:30 pm 
6:30 pm 

 
*MASS except Tues Aug 15 
MASS with Marian 
Devotions 
 

*Tuesday, Aug 15 7:30 pm  (no Mass here) 

Queens Park Cemetery Mass 

Thur. 

 
9:00 am    

10:45 am on  
 

 
MASS 
Drop In Centre Sandwiches 
July 13 & Aug. 10 

Fri. 

 
9:00 am    

 
MASS  
except 3rd Fri. of month  
 

3rd Friday 
of the 
Month 

11:00 am MASS  (July 21 & Aug. 18) 
 Huntington Hills Manor 
Village 
6700 Hunterview Drive 

Sat. 

4:00 pm-4:30 pm 
5:00 pm     

July 8 and July 23 
August 12 & 27 

Sept. 9 

Confessions 
MASS  
Baptisms  
Baptisms  
Baptisms  

Sun. 

 

9:00 am 
11:00 am 

 

MASS 
MASS 

 
 

DIOCESAN EVENTS COMING SOON 

 
 

EFFECTIVE CO-PARENTING:  PUTTING KIDS FIRST 
 An educational 5-week program for separated and 

divorced parents to help raise their children through this 
difficult time and increase the understanding of needs of 
children for developing self-esteem and security.  

 It will offer skills about managing diverse shared 
parenting situations and provide strategies for 
improving communication, resolving conflict, and 
managing day-to-day children’s issues between 
parenting partners.  

 Parents are encouraged to attend separately.  
 The next program will run 7:00pm - 9:00pm in the fall of 

2017.  For more information or registration contact the 
Life & Family Resource Centre at 403-218-5505 or 
email lifeandfamily@calgarydiocese.ca. 

 
PROJECT RACHEL POST ABORTION COUNSELLING 
 The ministry offers a journey of healing and 

reconciliation for women and men who are suffering 
distress from a past abortion experience.  

 Clients will be referred to a professional counselor who 
specializes in dealing with the trauma associated with 
this experience.   

 For more information call Project Rachel at 403-218-
5506 or toll free at 1-877-597-3223.  

You may also e-mail info@projectrachelsa.ca 

mailto:volunteers@calgarydiocese.ca
http://www.onerock.ca/
mailto:lifeandfamily@calgarydiocese.ca

